
SMHPC Peer Support Subcommittee Meeting 

January 10, 2025 

4 Attendees 

The group brainstormed additional names to Attend future Peer Support 
Subcommittee Meetings. 
 

- The reasoning behind the brainstorming is to increase attendence for new 

meetings.  

- It also lended itself to the idea of critera of who should be involved in the 

submittees. Elements proposed included the following: 

o Experience in leadership and/or supervision 

o Has lived experience  

o Involved with Peer Support work 

- Names from various organizations such as Naan Project and Baycove were 

mentioned.  

- Folks emphasized the importance of have overreppresentation from one singular 

organization and are being mindful to stray away from that.  

 
Action Steps: 

- Amie and Adam will work on reaching out to proposed members from 

afromenetioned organization for outreach. 

- Members can provide additional names to Amie and Adam on potential new 

members.  

- Binah will follow up with Adam and regarding outreach and confirm member tally.  

- Binah will sent a Doodle poll, planning for a meeting at the end of February 

 
Subcomittee Members did not brainstorm potential goals for this year due to low 
attendence. This agenda item will be raised during the next subcomittee meeting,  
 

 

 


